From: Ruixue Sun <srx8866@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 03, 2018 10:48 AM

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>

Subject: Oppose marijuana provisioning center at 3152 Packard Rd.

Hello Sir/Madam,

| wrote this email to oppose an new medical marijuana provisioning center at 3152 Packard Rd.

My son attends to the May's Bilingual Preschool at 3181 Packard Rd. The address for marijuana
center will be only 390 feet from our preschool. That's too close!

The preschool has almost twenty children. We feel really unsafe to be exposed to a marijuana center
so closely.

According to the Ann Arbor City Approval Notice Ordinance No. Ord-17-21 Medical Marijuana
Facilities,

"No parcel containing a medical marijuana provisioning center, grower, or processor shall be located
within 1,000 feet of a parcel on which a public or private K-12 elementary or secondary school is
located."

| believe a marijuana provisioning center within 390 feet from a preschool is extremely un-acceptable!
| strongly oppose to the marijuana center opening at 3152 Packard!

Please kindly consider this voice. Thank you very much! Please feel free to contact me anytime.
Sincerely,

Ruixue Sun
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